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Edward B. Silberstein, M.D.
University of Cinninnati Hospitals '

Mail Location 577
Cincinnati, OH 45267-0577

Dear Dr. Silberstein:

This letter is to confirm the telephone agreement of September 2.1 1990,
between you and Mr. Roy J. Caniano of my staff. that you will assist this
office by serving as a medical consultant to evaluate.a misadministration
described in the enclosed Preliminary Notification (PNO-III-90-62).

It is our understanding that you will evaluate the event and determine if the
misadministration could cause any significant long term biological effects,
and if the patient involved is receiving proper followup medical care.

Dr. L. M. Jackowski, the licensee's Radiation Safety Officer and authorized
physician user, has been informed by our office of your participation in this
incident evaluation. You can contact Dr. Jackowski by telephone at
(616) 723-3501.

A report of your findings and conclusions should be provided to this office
within 30 days of the completion of your investigatory and advisory efforts.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. Should you have any questions,
-p(708) 790-5721. lease contact Mr. Caniano, our regional contact for this matter, at

Sincerely,

Original ~ signed by
; H. J. Miller.for
|- A. Bert Davis
j Regional Administrator
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